
 

Kinellar Nursery 

 

Partnership with Parents/Volunteers Policy 
 

At Kinellar Nursery we positively encourage parents to be involved with their child’s 

learning and wish to work with each family to ensure a shared understanding and mutual 

acknowledgement of the child’s developing skills within the Nursery environment. 

 

 

We do this in many ways: 

 

 Seasonal “Talking Boxes” are given termly to work on during holiday breaks to 

involve and promote family learning. 

 Hold regular events and invite parents to share i.e. festivals and children’s 

learning and achievements. 

 Involve parents in the classroom: stay and play sessions and outings. 

 Share information on the curriculum: Open evenings. 

 Parent Consultations made available to parents if required throughout the year. 

 Sharing Community and Parent Council events on Nursery Noticeboard. 

 Share successes and concerns openly. 

 Facilitate meetings when required. 

 Engage in sharing information where there are concerns. 

 Inform parents of our achievements, strengths and weaknesses, welcoming 

constructive comment and support. 

 Entertain or support groups e.g. the elderly in the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

We are committed to constantly reviewing our practice in this area with parents and 

the community and will respond to suggestions and find ways of working together, 

providing a suggestion box displayed in the Peg Area. 
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